
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/17/2015 10:59:10 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting with Governor Haley Draft

Chairman Hayes,
Governor Haley would like to meet with you on Wednesday, January 6, 2016 at 10:30am to discuss education 
initiatives for K-12 education.
Please let me know if you are able to attend and if you have any questions. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 
I hope this email finds you well.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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